
 
 

 
Monday:  Breakfast pizza, juice 

Tuesday:   Muffin, yogurt, juice  

Wednesday:  No school     

Thursday:  No school 

Friday:   No school 

Milk is served with each meal.   

(subject to change) 

 
Monday:  Chili crispito, Mexican rice, corn, fruit choice 

Tuesday:  Italian dunkers, marinara sauce, lettuce salad, 

fruit choice, peanut butter bar 

Wednesday:   No school 

Thursday: No school 

Friday:   No school 

Milk is served with each meal 

(subject to change) 
 

 

 

  November 23, 2020 

Monday:       

Tuesday:   JH BB @ Sterling-1:00, bus departs @ 11:15 

Wednesday:     No school 

Thursday:     Thanksgiving 

Friday:     No school 

Saturday:      

 
~~ 
 

 

~~ Caught Being Good:      Olivia Knabe, Max 

Landon, Avery Logan, Logan Penner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

All dates/times are subject to change. 

Fed from the Farm is highlighted 

2nd Grade Community Birthday Calendar 

 

The Diller-Odell 2nd graders will soon be starting on the 

2021 Diller-Odell Community Birthday Calendar. If you have 

any additions, deletions, or corrections, please message 

Mrs. Hynek (jhynek@dillerodell.org) or call either school 

office. Thanks for your continued support of this community 

project! 

 

Mr. Meyerle recommended amending the school calendar for 2020-21.  The Board, Mr. Mezger and Mr. Meyerle 

recognize the extra effort by staff and students this year.  Times have been modified, instruction modified, the staff is taking 

extra precautions with sanitizing, disinfecting, and wearing masks to keep everyone as safe as possible. 

The school calendar will be amended to break for Thanksgiving at the end of a full day of school on Tuesday, 

November 24.  The calendar will also be amended to break for winter break at the end of a full day of school on Friday, 

December 18. 

Again, the Board, Matt and I recognize the effort by so many people, and hope the extra time off helps with 

motivation and serves as a well-deserved break. 

 

Despite the PHS risk dial being in red, Diller-Odell Public 
has adjusted our plan to continue in person learning. 

Although we have a number of students in quarantine, we 
have four student cases and no staff cases or quarantines. 

The situation is fluid and could change from week to 
week. 
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Updated events: 

November 

 30 District Play Production @ Pawnee City 

December 

 1 JH MAP Growth Assessment  

2-3 Elem MAP Growth Assessments 

 4 Elem MAP Fluency Assessment; Freshmen 

Raffle drawing 

 10 Elementary Winter Concert 

 17 JH/HS Winter Concert 

 18 End of semester 

 21 thru 

January 4 Winter break 

 5 No school; Teacher in-service 

 6 1st day of 3rd quarter 

 18 No school; Teacher in-service 

 20 FBLA Officer meeting; FFA LDE’s @ York 

 23 Speech @ Thayer Central 

 29 BB Parent’s Night 

 30 MUDECAS Speech 

February 

 6 Speech @ Beatrice 

 10 Pioneer Conference Speech @ Johnson-

Brock 

 11 PTC-4:00-7:00 

 12 No school; Teacher In-service 

 13 Speech 

 17 ELPA Assessment 

 18 ELPA Assessment 

 24 ESU #5 JH QB @ Thayer Central 

 27 Speech @ HTRS 

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 Guidance Office Info: 

 

The Diller Community Foundation Fund is once again sponsoring the Youth Philanthropy Contest for our young citizens 

to help Diller-Odell Schools and our community change and grow!     

Applications are due January 6, 2021    

Applications can be requested at broelfs73@gmail.com or are available at Diller-Odell Public Schools.  For additional 

information about this exciting opportunity, contact Beth Roelfs at 402-793-5556.   

The 2020 grants provided funding for the elementary after school LEARN program, Mainstreet plantings in Diller and a 

mural in the H.S. counselor's office. 

 

 

Just a reminder to make sure you have downloaded and are using the Box Tops for Education App. It is free to 

download and easy to use. When you set up your account, you will choose Diller-Odell Public School, so your earnings will 

automatically be deposited in our school account. It is easy to scan your receipt and our school is credited with ten cents per 

box top. It may not seem like a lot, but if we all work together, it adds up! We use the money to purchase equipment that can 

be used by all elementary students at outdoor and indoor recesses. 

If you have box tops that are cut out, please send them to the school by the end of October, as we will be submitting 

them at that time. Thanks for your continued support of this program! 

 

As of November 11, the below is the new DHM that Diller-
Odell Schools will be following: 
 
Extracurricular youth activities are permitted, so long as ALL 
other Gathering requirements are followed, subject to the 
following specific requirements where applicable:  Fan 
attendance for all indoor youth extra-curricular activities is 
limited to household members of participants 
only.  Household units must maintain six (6) feet of distance 
from any other household unit.  Household units may not 
exceed eight (8) individuals. 
 
We apologize, but this will mean no grandparents or people 
living outside the participant’s household may attend.  These 
requirements will be in effect at Diller-Odell Public Schools 
until further notice. 
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